
Hello 

I adopted Larry on October 3, 2016. Back in July of 2016 he was shaved 
and had a grumpy look to him which made me giggle when I saw him in 
the pet store. I thought this guy has a good personality even though it 
may not appear that way and I was intrigued by him. Well then came 
along October and I couldn’t believe he was still at the pet store. I went 
in to pet him and see how he was. A sweetheart of course, like I had 
thought. I brought him home. The staff at the pet store were in tears be-
cause they loved him. I told them he’d be treated like a king. So now I 
have two rescues who were not kittens, who I love!  I hope that more 
people realize that older rescue pets make the best pets. Here are a few 
pics of Larry and another with his brother Ledger. (adopted in 2014) You 
all have the hardest jobs out there! Thank you for all that you do for 
these animals. 
  

C. Simon


